August 31, 2022
Dear Mr. Whipple and the CVCS Board of Education,

We are writing to express our interest in co-advising the Charlotte Valley Safety Patrol.
Together as 5th & 6th grade teachers we will be able to work very closely with our
students who are on safety patrol to advise them on proper protocols while on post. We
will also be able to work well together having been colleagues for many years and now
being across the hall from each other. We are hopeful that with Covid more under
control that we will be able to bring students back to Washington D.C. for the first time in
a few years and give them a trip to remember.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.
Sincerely,

Matthew Jones
jones.matt@charlottevalley.org

Niki Dibble
dibble.niki@charlottevalleyv.org




